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HOME LEARNING DURING SCHOOL CLOSURE

During this period of closure, students will be able to access learning from home. As students and
their families are very familiar with Show My Homework (SMHW) we intend to use this as the main
communication and platform for setting all work. Alongside SMHW we will also be using Google
Classroom and a number of other online educational software packages.

Teachers will be setting work through Show My Homework on a weekly basis, with work being
available each Monday morning. In the first instance, students should check Show My Homework to
see the tasks assigned and their due date. From here, teachers may direct students to other online
learning platforms and educational software packages.

Further details and support for home learning, including guidance on how to log-in, can be found
below or by visiting: https://kings.patrust.org.uk/homework/

Show My Homework

SMHW Parent Guides
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zkEA [fOH9I
https://kings.patrust.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/02/A-Parent-Guide-to-Show-My-

Homework.pdf

SMHW Student Guides
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=00jhzZ H2uc
https://kings.patrust.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/02/A-Students-Guide-to-Show-My-

Homework.pdf

Google Classroom

Google Classroom is an online learning platform that gives teachers and students the capability to
share resources. Teachers can set work for students to submit allowing teachers to monitor progress
and provide feedback. Details of home learning will always initially be set on Show My Homework,
but teachers may then direct students to Google Classroom when a task needs completing through
this platform. If school is closed for an extended period of time, Google Classroom will become
crucial in supporting quality on-line home learning.

All students now have a Google Classroom account. Student login details for Google Classroom are
fullname@theks.co.uk. For example joebloggs@theks.co.uk. Students have been given their
passwords. Click on the link below for further guidance about logging in and using this platform if
required.

https://kings.patrust.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Logging-into-Google-Classroom.pdf

Of course, we understand that not all families will have access to internet or a device, so please get
in contact with us to let us know if you need us to provide paper based resources.

Should you be experiencing problems with logging on to either SMHW, Google Classroom, or with
any aspect of home learning, then please email: admin@Kkings.patrust.org.uk.

Your email will then be re-directed to a member of staff who will be able to support you with your
query.
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Tutor Time Home Learning

For Years 7 and 8 students there is also a tutor time curriculum home learning booklet. This has a
range of additional activities for them to choose from linked to wellbeing, working at home, the

modern world and our communities. This will be available to download on Show My Homework or to
view by clicking the link below.

https://kings.patrust.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Tutor-Time-Home-Learning-Booklet.pdf



https://kings.patrust.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Tutor-Time-Home-Learning-Booklet.pdf

